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Thorpe St Andrew High School have started a new community table tennis club.  The club is running weekly on
Thursdays 7 to 8pm.  All ages and abilities are encouraged to come along with all equipment being provided. 
This is a community social session but coaching is available for those that want it.

The session started on Thursday 14th April and already there are eighteen members regularly attending but it is
growing by the week.

For more information please contact Stuart Laws on 07956 510189 or email stupett11@hotmail.com
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